
 
 
From: Elizabeth MacDougall-Shackleton  
Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2019 8:18 AM 
To: SPPC <sppc@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] BRT input 
 
Dear Mayor and Council, 
I urge you to support all five pillars of the BRT plans proposed. Developing active 
transport infrastructure is not only crucial for the environment, it will benefit public 
health, reduce congestion, make our city a more attractive tourist destination, and 
improve the lives and livelihoods of Londoners who do not choose to use, or do not 
have the option of, private vehicle transport.  
 
Given our city’s high proportion of children living in poverty, this opportunity to improve 
the lives of the less fortunate seems to me to be a no brainer. 
Thank you for considering my input. 
 
******************** 
Dr. Elizabeth MacDougall-Shackleton (Beth) Associate Professor, Biology The 
University of Western Ontario  
 


